
 
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

 
Memo 
 
To:​ Board of Education 
From:​ Dr. Scott Warren 
Date:​ May 1, 2025 
Re:​ Student Representatives 

 

Beginning in the 2025–2026 school year, the Board of Education will welcome two 8th-grade 
student representatives from Daniel Wright Junior High School. These students will serve as 
non-voting members and will not attend closed session meetings. Their role will be to provide 
valuable student perspectives on school and district matters, helping to ensure student voices are 
represented in Board discussions. 

The student representatives will be introduced at the Board of Education meeting. 

 


